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PARISH    NOTICES       

20th   SUNDAY  in  ORDINARY  TIME 

Parish  Priests : 

Fr David Cartwright  

Fr Dean Mathieson 



PARISH CHANGE-OVER: 
The formal change over of parish priests commenced Wednesday, August 5th.  

Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson  are now joint pastors of the     

parishes of St James Gardenvale, St Joan of Arc Brighton, St Mary's Hampton, 

Sacred Heart Sandringham & Nazareth Parish Ricketts Point (Beaumaris & 

Black Rock). Please see the initial letter from Fr David and Fr Dean to         

parishioners on our home page. 

There will also be a communication each week from Fr David and Fr Dean 

posted on the webpage along with the weekly Bulletin. There are some  

excerpts from the letter here in the bulletin, but please download 

‘‘From the Pasters” to see the full contents. 

SUNDAY MASSES :                 
Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson, will livestream Mass each Sunday  

from one of the churches of the new group.  

This Sunday at 11am Mass will be streamed from Stella Maris church,        

Beaumaris. We look forward to praying with and for you on Sunday  

(as we do pray for you every day!). 

Sunday Mass will be on the website and Facebook page and YouTube channel. 

To access this Mass, please go to the new combined parish website: 

www.baysidecatholicmission.org 
There is also a link on the Sacred Heart homepage to the new website. 

PARISH OFFICE: 
Due to the current Stage 4 Covid19 restrictions, the Parish Office is not       

attended.  There w ill be some temporary alternative arrangements 

made with the parish phone line this week. 

In the interim, the parish email is monitored regularly and issues will be      

attended to or relayed to whomever is responsible, in the most timely manner 

possible. 

So please email:  Sandringham@cam.org.au or domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

Also on the bulletins page is an excellent resource prepared 
by the Australian Bishops to help us participate in online    
liturgy, and with some reflections, and suggestions for      
personal prayer. 
It can also be accessed each week at: 
https://catholic.org.au/prayathome#Sunday 



St Vincent De Paul  WINTER  APPEAL  2020  
This year the annual SVDP Winter Appeal has raised an acute awareness of 

how much your support is so desperately needed.  We are so grateful for our 

wonderful supporters.  

Their overwhelming support in the past demonstrates their understanding of 

the needs of the people we assist and that those who are already needing            

assistance have been disproportionately affected by COVID19.    

This overwhelming response so far to our Winter Appeal also illustrates the 

community’s continual support of our work.  

In the Sandringham Sacred Heart Parish, we have always stood together with 

Vinnies and recognized the need to help others in these challenging times. 

I also want to express my sincere thanks to the Sandringham SVDP Conference 

band of willing volunteers who work tirelessly to deliver our good work in the 

community.                                         Mark Shannon,  President SVDP Sandringham 

Morning ‘cuppa’ and evening drinks 
When a new priest arrives in a community we would usually have a 

time to get together for a morning tea or a supper together.  

As we can’t do this in person, we will try to do it ‘virtually’ 

next Wednesday (19th August). Anybody from the communities in 

Bayside are welcome (and indeed encouraged!) to join us next 

Wednesday at either 10.30am or at 7.30pm. Bring along 

your ‘cuppa’ (or alternative beverage, depending upon the time!) and 

we will spend some quality screen time together. We may not be able 

to compete with Netfilx or Stan, we simply only want to see, listen and 

talk to you to say ‘hello’. 

The Zoom links to join us are below or can also be accessed on the 

website and Facebook page: 

Wednesday 19th, August, 10:30am 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76447626154?
pwd=UVZjMnhsK0VYU01taktYWFdZVmxqdz09 
Password: Bayside 
Wednesday 19th, August, 7:30pm 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77934831222?
pwd=RjlHajFuOFl6dXlRckt6N2VOQVR5Zz09 
Password: Bayside 



    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

THE  SICK  :  Antonia Carpenteri, Nona Dart, Michelle Norton, Kate Greenwood, 

Nancy Camera,   Tyler Neighbour,    Nancy   Curran,   Brian Curran,    Dianne    

Button,    Marissa Daicos,   Gary  Murphy,   John Mott,  Louise Tonna,  Gary   

Murphy,   Barbara Mary Jenkins 

DECEASED :  Maria  Bowditch,     

ANNIVERSARIES :     Frank Scully,   Agnes Murray,    Mary Hiskin,   Stan Jackson,   

Sr Louis Henwood,  Rene Casson 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS, CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAMS       

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS, LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  
 

All rosters temporarily suspended     Volunteers not required until further notice.   


